From: Maggie Aguilar
Sent: Friday, June 3, 2022 12:05 PM
Subject: SCAG: Article on Affordable Homes

Dear Members of the Regional Council,

As mentioned by Regional Council Member Lucy Dunn at yesterday’s meeting, below is the link to the OC Register story
on “Affordable homes don’t increase crime or dent Orange County property values, say UCI study”.

https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.ocregister.com%2F2022%2F06%2F02%2F
uci-study-finds-affordable-homes-dont-dent-oc-property-values-or-increase-
crime%2F&amp;data=05%7C01%7Chornstock%40scag.ca.gov%7C214ae70e036b418586f408dad4ec20e8%7Cfccd93c243
4346a09d49bcellcb14687%7C0%7C0%7C637898078216443306%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8ey)WIjoiMCAwLjAw
MDAILCJQIjoiV2IluMzliLCJBTil6lk1haWwiLCIXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&amp;sdata=3Nf7%2FwrRS9ZE2JnpUv
%2BJVeaKGOlravbh6hvbmoVjQApw%3D&amp;reserved=0

Also, here is the link to the study: LCL 2022 Impact Study.pdf.

Best,
Maggie

Maggie Aguilar
Clerk of the Board
. Tel: +1 (213) 630-1420

. aguilarm@scag.ca.gov
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